
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

•  
There is no better time than the Christmas season to reflect on our lives 

and renew our spirits…asking for God’s grace to shine upon us and 
guide us in everything we do. 

In looking forward to a new year…  

May your worries be few, your blessings many, your wishes and 
dreams fulfilled, 
May you stand in confidence in the face of loss and find the strength 
to rebuild.  
May peace of heart fill all your days and serenity grace your soul, 
May tranquil moments bless your life and keep your spirit whole. 

~ Unknown 

*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  * 

All of us at Zielinski Companies, Zielinski & Associates, P.C.,  
and Institutional Automated Systems wish you, your families, 
and your friends the gift of faith, the blessing of hope, 
and the peace of God’s love at Christmas and throughout 
the coming new year. 

We hope you have a Happy Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas, 
and a Happy New Year! 

So we may also share this time with our families and friends, 
our offices will be closed: 

• Thursday, November 28 

• Friday, November 29 

• Tuesday, December 24 

• Wednesday, December 25 

• Wednesday, January 1 

 
 

2024 
 
 
 


